
Voices of Youth Public Service Announcement

The video you are about to view is a testament to the creative thinking, dedication, and 
civic-mindedness of a group of Northwest Philadelphia area high school students who took part
in the U.S. Attorney’s inaugural run of a violence prevention initiative called “Voices of Youth.”
The project yielded a Public Service Announcement from one group wishing to broadcast a
message on the issue of high school dropouts.

“Voices of Youth” was a 12 week curriculum-based program that engaged 32 students
from four schools: Hope Charter High School, Imhotep Charter High School,  New Media
Charter High School, and  Martin Luther King High School.  The students worked with
Philadelphia's Village of Arts and Humanities and Well Productions.  The video posted here is
the work of students who collaborated with the Village’s El Sawyer and Jonathan Kaufman.

Public Service Announcement

http://www.justice.gov/usao/pae/Programs/Outreach_Programs/Barbershop%20PSA/Barbershop%20PSA.html

